
 

  

Winter 2023 

The Trust’s Natural Networks 
project, which provides advice on 
nature improvements for councils, 
charities and businesses, is working 
with Droitwich Town Council to 
improve two sites for wildlife.   

Copcut Park and Spring Meadow 
have been put forward by the Town 
Council to receive a free Biodiversity 
Enhancement Assessment (BEA). 
The findings of this should lead to 
habitat enhancements across the 
two sites.  

Potential enhancements that may be 
seen in the coming months include 
tree planting, wildflower meadow 
creation, spring blub planting and 
the installation of bird and bat boxes, 
plus insect hotel benches.  

You can find out more about our 
Natural Networks project at 
www.worcswildlifetrust.co.uk/
natural-networks 

 

Finley, Natural Networks Officer 

Hello from Worcestershire Wildlife Trust!  

We wanted to start with a short update on the Local Group situation for 
your area. Unfortunately, at the moment, no volunteers to help run a 
committee to organise activities have come forward, which means that 
for now, no talks and walks are being run in the area.  

If at any point you feel that you have the time to give to such a role, 
please get in touch with me (kate@worcestershirewildlifetrust.org or 
01905 754919) for further information.  

In the meantime, please do check the what’s on pages of the Trust’s 
website to see talks and walks run by other groups across the county, 
which you are more than welcome to attend. We’d love to see you at 
our popular Christmas Craft Fair at nearby Lower Smite Farm on 
Saturday 25th November www.worcswildlifetrust.co.uk/whats-on  

Kate, Senior Membership Officer 
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